
December 23, 2012 
 

MAYOR’S COMPETITION 
FOR 

STUDENT-PRODUCED VIDEOS 
CELEBRATING 

THE HIGH LINE CANAL TRAIL 
 

PRIZE MONEY ANNOUNCED! 
 

DEADLINE EXTENDED! 
 

 
 The Mayor’s Competition.  Mayor Doug Tisdale has announced his Competition for 
student-produced videos celebrating the beauty, history and legacy of the High Line Canal Trail.  
Details of the program are available by clicking on the “Highline Canal Video Competition” 
button in the Toolbar at the top of this page.  There are two exciting developments to announce 
now! 
 
 PRIZE MONEY AVAILABLE.  Mayor Tisdale has secured prize money to award to 
the winning entries.  To date, we have already secured TWO THOUSAND DOLLARS 
($2,000.00) in prize money for the Competition—and we are still securing additional funds! 
 

EACH winner in the three divisions (Elementary School, Middle School, High School) 
will receive AT LEAST $500.00 and the grand prize winner will receive at least $500.00.  The 
Mayor’s goal is to increase those amounts in the coming weeks. 

 
Our benefactors are Arapahoe County Open Space, Kevin & Mary McNicholas, and 

Kentwood Real Estate Company.  Additional benefactors will be named as their contributions 
are secured. 
 
 DEADLINE EXTENSION.  Given these new developments, the Mayor has 
EXTENDED the deadline for submission of videos.  The new DEADLINE FOR ENTRIES has 
been moved to FEBRUARY 14, 2013.  What better way to celebrate Valentine’s Day than to 
submit a video celebrating our love for the High Line Canal Trail? 
 
 Please be sure to encourage your students to enter the competition and have a chance to 
win AT LEAST $500.00 for their winning efforts! 
 
 Remember!  The Deadline for Entries is FEBRUARY 14, 2013. 


